
A new LOOK FOR WCD WIC PROGRAM 

PARTICIPANT CHECKS 

WCD WIC Program is changing color on checks 

participants receive. It takes time to transition from 

old check stock to new so please remember you will 

see yellow and white checks as we move to our new 

check color which is light green and white.    

Please make this notice available to all employees 

in order they be informed of the changes. 

If you or your staff has any questions, please call me at 

405.247.2533, ext. 5, I will be glad to assist you! 
 

Carl Taylor, Vendor Manager 

WCD-WIC Program 

September 2014 


